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8th November 2021
Cinderella Pantomime
Dear Parents/Guardians,
The Holy Spirit are thrilled to have booked Cinderella at The Brindley on Tuesday 14th December at 1.30pm. The performance runs for 2 hours and 15 minutes therefore, children will arrive back at school at approximately 4pm and are to be collected from the playground.
We are aware it is an expensive time of year therefore, we have subsidised the cost of this trip to £7.00 per child. Children will receive a drink and snack which is included in cost, can we please ask parents to pay on School Gateway.
Yours sincerely,
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Mrs Connolly
Headteacher

(-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Cinderella Pantomime
I give consent for my child to attend Cinderella at The Brindley and have paid £7.00 on School Gateway. 
Name of child: _________________________
Class: __________________

Signed: ______________________


Date: __________________

(Parent / Guardian)

Relationship to Child: __________________


My child has food allergies, if yes please state ___________________________________
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helping children and young people to succeed
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The Diocese of Shrewsbury is a registered charity.  Charity No 234025
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